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Say NO to privatisation. Prisons should not be run for profit we are part of the Criminal Justice
System, a profit should not be made from a person committing a criminal offence.

Crimes against the state should be punished and kept in custody by the state.

Privatisation means job and wage cuts. SAY NO to prison officers on the cheap.

Prison Officers are professional people that do a professional job and deserve a decent wage.



